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Date of 2019 Annual General Meeting
Smiles Inclusive Limited (ASX: SIL) advises that its Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held on Thursday, 28
November 2019.

Shareholders will be advised of further details regarding the AGM in a separate Notice of AGM, which will be
provided to shareholders in due course.

The Notice of AGM will be made available on the ASX Company Announcements Platform and Smiles’ website
(www.smilesinc.com.au).
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